
 
 

For Santa Clara County Districts  

  

 

 

District Business & Advisory Services 
Judy Kershaw, Director - DBAS: 408-453-6599 

 

Bulletin: 17-016 
Date: January 09, 2017 

 
To: District Chief Business Officers 

District Fiscal Directors 
Payroll and Human Resource Managers 

From:   Nghia Do, Advisor 

Re: California Public Employees’ Retirement System (CalPERS) Workshop 
 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform Districts that CalPERS will conduct a complimentary workshop 
on February 16, 2017 from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM at the Santa Clara County Office of Education. The 
workshop will include the following topics: 

 

 Overview of the CalPERS website 

 Provisions of the CalPERS Retirement Contract 

 Membership Eligibility 

 Payroll topics such as special compensation, creditable compensation, etc. 
 Retirement Benefits  

 

All human resource and payroll staff are encouraged to attend this workshop. For registration, please 
click on the link below: 

 

http://santaclara.k12oms.org/1041-126730 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please distribute this information within your District as deemed appropriate. 
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